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Good morning West Auburn! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 

 

 

 All Students Going on the RETREAT!  

Make sure you turn in all of your forms!   

We will have a mandatory meeting this Tuesday, during homeroom. If you are unable 

to make it to this meeting, we will have another meeting on Thursday, during lunch.  

In order to go on the retreat you must attend one of the meetings! 

 

 

 Buy a Yearbook Page!  

Attention students, your opportunity to buy a page in the 2019-20 Yearbook is here! 

This is your chance to create a yearbook page about anything you want.  

Starting TODAY, February 24th – March 6th you will be able to buy a page.  

Full page purchases are $10 and payable in the main office. Don’t miss out!  

 

 Basketball Tournament!  

Do you consider yourself a baller? Do you think you have what it takes to be the best? 

Gather a team of 3 players and sign up today by the gym door and by the boys 

bathroom! Games will take place starting TODAY, February 24 during lunch and the 

championship will be on February 28th. 

 

 

COMING UP!  

 WEDNESDAY, March 11 | 5:30pm – 7:30pm | Family Fun Night + Future Freshman 

Join us for a fun evening of pizza and BINGO, as well as a short presentation for future 

freshman.  

 
     

 

● As Always: Please use extreme caution when crossing all of the railroad tracks at the 
designated crossings. Have a great day!   


